
Memo From:  Sr. Margaret Mancuso and Sr. Marlene Pape 

Memo To:  All Nazareth Elementary Parents and Guardians  

Subject:  Health COVID 19 Antigen Rapid Test Kits 

Date:  Wednesday, February 16, 2022 

 

The Health Department has provided another supply of at-home COVID test kits to be distributed by 

schools. We will be sending one kit home with each student on Thursday, February 17, 2022. The kit will 

be accompanied by a fact sheet which describes the purpose of the kit and how it should be used. 

Please remove both the kit and fact sheet from your child’s backpack when they come home on 

Thursday. 

It is suggested that the kit be used for testing your student before gathering with people outside of your 

household over the winter break, in hopes of cutting down the spread of COVID before students return 

to class. It is NOT intended to replace more formal testing that might be done in school, at your 

pediatrician’s office or at local pharmacies.  

If you have any questions about the use of the kit, please call or email one of our school nurses at 458-

3786 x3207 or mpape@nazarethschools.org.  

 

 


